Pilon, Janet

Subject: Tailgate

From: Peter Vanderveen

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 7:42 PM

To: mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Tailgate

Hi,

I'd like to voice my concerns with the possibility of stopping tailgating in Hamilton. First of all, I don't live in Hamilton so perhaps my concerns aren't the highest priority, but I do attend many Ticat games and bring many friends with me to the games including tailgating supporting the Ticats and Hamilton economy quite often going for dinner in the city. We bring families with us who really enjoy the game but if im being honest they enjoy the tailgate and even more. It is a respectful community, and we love having some food some drinks and throwing around a football. I'm extremely surprised this is even being considered. I sincerely hope these tailgates continue.

thanks Pete Vanderveen